
EAR Committee 

From: 	 hugh starr <starr@maui.net > 
Sent: 	 Friday, September 16, 2016 4:02 PM 
To: 	 EAR Committee 
Subject: 	 CR 16-137 (EAR-63) Old Maui High 

Aloha Chair Guzman, Vice Chair Cochran and EAR Committee Members: 

Thank you very much for your difficult and courageous decision and vote this morning to re-commit CR 16-137 back to 

your committee for further clarification of certain questions and issues. It is not fun to have to pull a Report back to 

committee for further deliberations. I believe and hope that what will emerge from your committee on this matter will 

be in Maui County's long-term benefit. 

Again, thanks for hearing the public on this issue which is so close to all of our hearts. 

Aloha, Hugh Starr 


